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Dear Washington UTC,

In addition to the disastrous effects of fossil gas on the climate and the safety issues, as a retired RN, I am increasingly alarmed by the shocking health effects of indoor fossil gas pollution, particularly on children. Please see https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frmi.org%2Finsight%2Fgas-stoves-pollution-
health%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Crecords%40utc.wa.gov%7C9920be17d2e947e5064308d8d75b42e2%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C637496134464270833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=sVHCkkGdwFxuERVwm%2BmfKPMMRlKqAZG2aqxb4giw6T0%3D&amp;reserved=0
for more infomation.

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission to not allow Puget Sound Energy (PSE) to build new gas power plants for their long-range electricity plan and to reduce their use of gas for the long-range gas plan.

According to the International Panel on Climate Change (IPCC), natural gas is far more damaging to the climate than previously thought. Gas may be as bad as coal for the climate. And natural gas certainly is not "natural" when the impacts of hydraulic fracturing or "fracking" to extract gas is poisoning groundwater in communities across the country.

Our new 100% clean electricity law -- the Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) -- requires all utilities to be 80% fossil fuel free by 2030 and 100% by 2045. The last thing we need to do is build new gas power plants that would be around for decades. The intent of CETA is to wind down on gas power in our electricity, not ramp it up.

Our new state law that establishes science-based fossil fuel reductions that come from the IPCC, call for 95% reductions by 2050 and 70% reductions by 2040. Yet PSE's long-range plan for its gas utility shows virtually no reductions for the next 20 years. PSE fails to follow recommendations in Washington's new State Energy Strategy that identifies moving buildings from gas to electricity as a key strategy for climate
protection.

Enough is enough. PSE must take climate change seriously before it is too late.  Please reject PSE's electricity and gas plans.

Sincerely,

Nancy Johnson
9411 216th St SW
Edmonds, WA 98020
najohnso@operamail.com
(206) 371-5499
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mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov

